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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

KMHC nurse available to address 
concerns and questions regarding 

COVID-19 vaccines 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 30, Enniskó:wa/March 2021) The Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Centre (KMHC) would like to inform the 
community that a nurse is available to answer questions or 
address any concerns, apprehensions regarding the COVID-
19 vaccines.  
 
Local residents who have yet to receive their first vaccine 
and still have questions and concerns about receiving the 
vaccine can call the KMHC at 450-638-3930 ext. 2213 
between 9am and 6pm, until Friday, April 2, 2021. 
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